
 

 
 

Planning Committee 

 
      Wednesday, 4th September, 2019 

 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISIT – NOTE OF MEETING 
 

Members Present:        Councillor Carson (Chairperson); 
  Councillors Canavan,  
  Garrett and McKeown. 
   

 Officers in Attendance:    Mr. P. Fitzsimons, Principal Planning Officer;  
  Ms. L. Walshe, Planning Officer; and 

   Mrs. L. McLornan, Democratic Services Officer. 
   
 

Site Visit 
 
 The Committee convened at 12.30pm at the City Hall, for the purpose of 
undertaking a site visit in respect of the following application: 
 
LA04/2019/0553/F and LA04/2019/0420/DCA –  
Land at Lyndon Court, 32-38 Queen Street 
 
 The Planning Officer reminded the Members that the Committee had agreed to 
defer consideration of the application to allow Members to acquaint themselves with the 
location and the proposals for the site at first hand.  
 
 The Members viewed the site with the proposed plans. 
 
 The site visit concluded at 1.00pm. 
 
 

 
Chairperson 


